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A N N  A R B O R  P U B L I C  S C H O O L S

One of our primary goals as a school district has been to provide 
safe yet welcoming environments for our students, staff and 
families. Our district currently supports this by providing 
security cameras, keyless entry systems with card readers, and 
main entry lockdown mechanisms for all of our schools.  The 
2019 Bond proposal will create secure welcome centers in all 
Ann Arbor school buildings. New enhancements will include 
the following:

•	 School entries will be remodeled to redirect the flow of 
visitors into the building. Vestibules will be constructed or 
reconfigured to require visitors to enter through the main 
office. School offices that are not located near a school’s 
main entrance will be relocated to the front of the building.

•	 All schools will receive upgraded electronic access systems, 
and additional security cameras across the District.

•	 Other safety measures include expanding and replacing 
parking lots, new exterior lighting, classroom window 
treatments, and replacing deteriorating sidewalks as well as 
asphalt play areas. VOTE NOV. 5
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Secure Entry Vestibule

GOALS FOR 2019 BOND
Ann Arbor Public Schools and the Board of Education are 
embarking on this Bond Program because we believe:

•	 Our community values a quality education for 
every child

•	 AAPS buildings and grounds are aging and in need 
of major capital investment

•	 The quality of the built environment directly 
impacts student achievement and the core mission 
of the District

•	 We have received beautiful schools and 
properties from previous generations, and it is 
our responsibility as good stewards to prepare for 
future generations in AAPS




